Denton Housing Authority

November 16, 2017
Bryan Langley
Deputy City Manager/Chief Operating Officer
City of Denton
215 E. McKinney Street
Denton, TX 76201

Dear Mr. Langley,

Attached and enclosed please find the documents requested for the joint meeting with the Council scheduled for December 4, 2017.

I have enclosed:

A list of DHA Board Members

A list of DHA Properties

DHA Board meeting minutes from September 2016 to present

5) rde

Monthly financial statements from January 2016 - August 2017

DHA approved budgets for fiscal years 2013 to present

Audits for fiscal years 2014 - 2016

Please let me know if you have any questions about any of the material or information.

We would like to request the use of a meeting room to conduct the DHA Board meeting if possible. We will need to open our meeting, then join the Council, and continue the DHA meeting. Please let me know if this is possible.

Thank you for your patience in getting you these documents, and if I have missed anything please let me know.

Sincerely.

Sherri McDade

Chief Executive Officer

